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Following the important judgment rendered by the Court of Appeal on August 2, 2012, the Court has
ruled once again, on September 27, 2012, on the exclusions for gross fault with respect to
professional liability insurance. In addition, the decision confirmed, as provided in the Civil Code,
that an intentional fault is never covered.
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